
Happy June Burlington Shag Club!

The summer season is upon us and we have fun times ahead! In June, 
Burlington Shag club is offering beginner Carolina Shag Dance lessons on Thursday nights 
and an intermediate dance step class on Friday June 2nd.  Bring your appetite to the 
business meeting on Friday June 16th, Rack N Rolls will host a summer cookout for BSC 
members.  In July, light the tiki torches and practice your hula steps! Our Annual Area shag 
club Luau Party with DJ Chigger Woods will be held Saturday July 15th at the Alamance 
Country Club located at 2403 Pineway Drive in Burlington. Tickets are $35 and may be 
purchased by contacting co-chairs Andrea 336-212-1936 or Kim 336-263-4310. For mail in 
purchases: Fill in and clip the form on the bottom of the Luau flyer in this newsletter and 
mail in with check to listed PO Box address. Tickets are also on sale at our Friday Shag 
nights. In August, Burlington Shag club is gearing up for our 2nd Annual Car show on 
Saturday August 12th with proceeds going to Living Free Ministries. Buddy and Amber are 
the co-chairs and encourage all members to come out and support this event.  And we have 
a great line up of DJs on Friday nights all summer long…  Steve Carter, Kitty Earles, Buck 
Crumpton, Bill Moore, Rick Turner, Ron Russ, Furman Dominick, Brent Lloyd and John 
Williford. Now that’s a great summer full of beach, boogie and blues for our members!

Thank you, thank you, and thank you to these fine folks for their support of our club. Mark 
Hall you are the bomb! Mark regularly gives our club a plug on his radio show on WBAG.  
Once again, he invited Jack and I as featured guests on his show to promote Burlington 
Shag Club and our upcoming events. We enjoyed hanging out with WBAG’s Gayles Stucky 
and Joe Grey while we waited to go on the air. Mark is such a pro and a great interviewer. 
Thank you Mark for your continued support of BSC!  And a shout out to Rack N Rolls 
owners, Sharon Hall and Robert Searcy for a great Cinco de Mayo party with a fabulous 
nacho bar. We had a 110 attend that night! Sharon and Robert, you guys are truly rock stars. 
BSC is so fortunate to have Rack N Rolls as our home! Thank you both for all that you do for 
our club! And a special thank you to Ric Lee from the Barn Dance in Julian for donating his 
time and talents for a couple’s line dance class in May.  We learned the Tennessee Walk and 
Rita’s Waltz. We had great attendance with proceeds going to the BSC general fund. Thank 
you, Ric! Please let these fine folks know how much you appreciate them when you see 
them on Friday nights!

Save the date! You are invited to sister club Winston Salem Shag Club’s Annual Area party 
“Sock Hoppin’ Oldies Party” on Saturday June 24th.  Pull that poodle skirt back out and 
rolled up jeans and head on over to Midway Hall, 11141 Old 52 Winston Salem, NC .  The 
cost is $25 paid at the door and includes dinner and dance. Ticket purchases before June 
17th are $20.  Costumes are optional. The event will include cash bar, Chinese auction, 
50/50 raffle and DJs Lamar Walker and Curtis Treece.  Always a great party!

Summertime is calling me and you! Don’t miss out! Burlington Shag Club has a line up for 
your best summer ever!

A quick reminder of upcoming dates:
• June 1, 8, 22,29  Beginner Shag  Dance Lessons

• June 2 Intermediate Dance Lesson

• June 16th  Cookout provided by R&R and business meeting

• June 24  Winston Salem Shag Club Oldies Party

Together let’s make it a great year of dancing, fun and fellowship! 
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Attention:
Our next business meeting is scheduled for Friday, June 16 at 7pm. 

Summer events are being discussed, hope you’ll join us! 



May Board of Directors 
Report

The May BoD meeting was held on May 
18th.  All officers and board members 
were in attendance. 

• 2023 events were discussed including 
our Membership Appreciation party, 
Luau, Car Show, Boston butt sale, 
Friday Shag Nights, and dance lessons. 

• Our 2024 Valentines benefit was 
discussed. 

• Junior Shag Event discussed for 2024.

The next BoD meeting will be June 15th.

Board Of Directors
Butch Dawson
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bdawson0723@gmail.com
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richardson.buddy32@yahoo.com

Allen Roney
336-253-3511 

fcynfoust@aol.com

Mike Wilson
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DJ Schedule

Connie Sharpe 6/2
Kathy Orr 6/6
Jake Pence 6/11
Kim Sellars 6/11
Judy Gibson 6/12
Scott Loy 6/12
Greg Dixon 6/13
Sandy Davis 6/16
Gail Copland 6/17
David Lassiter 6/18
Frances Woodlief 6/18
Ivy Collier 6/23
Lorna Lankford 6/29
Ann Allen 6/30

Shag life websites 
www.burlingtonShagClub.com

www.Shagdance.com
www.facebook.com/groups/burlingtonShagClub

http://www.burlingtonshagclub.com/
http://www.shagdance.com/
http://www.facebook.com/groups/burlingtonshagclub


DJ Schedule

2023 SOS Cards are available to 
purchase through the Shag Club 

for $30.  Please see Kim 
Sellars to get your card. 



Newsletter deadline for the July Shag Rag is 
June 24th. Please email any items you want to 

be considered for publication to 
maxkim63@aol.com.







Calendar of Events
BSC Business Meetings and Friday Shag Nights  

Rack & Rolls, 1243 Plaza Dr. Burlington, NC
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